date 09.01.2015

TO
Georg Kell
Executive Director
The Global Compact Office
United Nations Global Compact
New York , NY 10017
USA

Ref: Grace Letter of ECOPACK BULGARIA Jsc

Dear Mr. Kell,

On behalf of ECOPACK BULGARIA Jsc I would kindly ask you to give us an extension of 40 days to submit our Communication on Progress.

Our company makes sincere efforts on further support the Global Compact initiative. Due to unforeseen circumstances - restructuring /staff transfers / company ownership change our team missed the deadline to finalize oru annual GC report.

We are in the process of preparing the current Communication on Progress covering 2014 and we do hope to be able to finish it in 40 days.

In order to rebuild our active status in the Initiative I'm staying at your disposal for further instructions.

Thank you for the understanding and collaboration.

Faithfully Yours.

Todor Bourgoudjiev, CEO

